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Board of Registration of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology Meeting 

 

Location: Virtual Date: August 4, 2025 Time: 9:30 a.m. 

 

Cisco WebEx Meeting Information 

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device 

https://eohhs.webex.com/eohhs/j.php?MTID=m944477ae995d237522a969b9646ef13b  

Meeting Number: 2539 763 8646 

Password: SLPA1234 (75721234 when dialing from a phone or video system)  

Telephone Information (audio only) 

+1-617-315-0704 United States Toll (Boston) or +1-650-479-3208 United States Toll 

Access code: 2539 763 8646 

 

Administrative Items: 

• Call meeting to order 

• Roll call vote for attendance – VOTE  

 

Board Business: 

• Public session board agenda for August 4, 2025 meeting – VOTE  

• Public session minutes for June 2, 2024 meeting – VOTE 

 

Compliance: 

• Request to terminate suspension for N. Clancy 

• Executive Session, if necessary, pursuant to G.L. c. 30A, s. 21(a) to maintain 

confidentiality of highly personal data to comply with G.L. c. 214, s. 1B, and to protect 

medical records exempt from disclosure under G.L. c. 4, s. 7, para. 26(c) 

 

Board Discussion: 

• Board guidance on continuing education courses  

• Applicants seeking licensure through the American Speech-Hearing-Language 

Association (ASHA) Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA) 

o C. Davies – SLPNE101679 

o Application procedures  

o Letters of good standing 

 

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
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Cases, Investigative Conference, Settlement Offers [Closed session pursuant to M.G.L. c. 

112 §65C]:  

 

If you need reasonable accommodations in order to participate in the meeting, contact the 

DPH ADA Coordinator Stacy Hart at Stacy.Hart@mass.gov in advance of the meeting.  

While the Board will do its best to accommodate you, certain accommodations may require 

distinctive requests or the hiring of outside contractors and may not be available if 

requested immediately before the meeting. 

 

Please be advised that recording meetings, by any means, including the use of any A.I. 

applications, without prior permission is strictly prohibited. 

 


